
 

 

Projects and Plans . . . 
This year we plan (weather and time permitting) to upgrade some of our 
unimproved roads. The projects include: 

- Fox Rd – Through an OPWC grant we will finish paving Fox Rd over the next 2 years. The 
total expense for the project is $340,000 with half coming from the grant and half paid by the 
Township. The Township’s $170,000 will be partially fulfilled through in-kind work with the 
rest ($80,000 to $100,000) coming from funds allocated in the budget for roads (this will be 
paid out in materials and services over the next 2 years). The project will start in late summer 
/ early fall of this year by preparing the road and finish in 2020 with paving. 

- Brydle Rd – This year we plan to install under-drains on Brydle Rd in preparation for a 
layer of asphalt grindings in 2020. We have requested the grindings from an ODOT 2020 
Route 84 resurfacing project that runs from Brydle Rd to the I-90 interchange. If everything 
goes as planned, Brydle Rd will have a dry, solid base by the end of 2020. 

- Other projects – Potential projects include:  
o Dust control on Brydle Rd depending on the under-drain project 
o Chip & Seal on some smaller roads like Herman Dr in Miller Allotment to seal cracks. 

 

The Numbers . . . 
The township has 26 roads totaling 
a little over 14 miles. About 
11.5 miles or 80% are paved. 

 Thank you . . . 
Ashtabula County Engineer, Tim Martin P.E., P.S., and his staff for their assistance in designing 
these projects, developing estimates, and facilitating their completion. 


